
 Year 5 are having some fun 

with bubbles. 

In science Year 6 have been 

exploring micro-organisms.  

Year 2A  are drawing 

out their investiga-

tions on, ‘what do 

seeds need to grow.’ 
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SCIENCE WEEK SPECIAL 

Year 3 made rockets in a 

science workshop. 

Nursery have been planting: 

runner beans, peas and tomatoes. 

Year 4 have been making 

film canister rockets. 

Year 2B are planning and de-

scribing a scientific investigation. 

Year 1V have been investi-

gating plants when placed 

in the light and dark. 

Year 1H  have been 

mini scientists. 

Reception 2 are 

visiting the park to  

investigate 

flowers.    
Reception 1 have been 

creating cube bubbles. 
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